
 

 

KZN DARD LAUNCHES TWO AGRICULTURAL PROJECTS IN THE  
BATHO PELE CHAMPION OFFICE OF EZINQOLENI 

 

The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development Themba Mthembu, 
visited the area of Ezinqoleni in the south coast of KZN on 14 July 2016 to launch two 

agricultural projects namely: Horse Shoe irrigation scheme and the Woyisane/ 
Riverside cluster projects. Both these projects have been earmarked as catalytic 

projects in the establishment of an Agri-park in the area. The MEC also had an 
opportunity to interact with the staff of Ezinqoleni District office who have been 
recently awarded the coveted prize of Best Batho Pele team/office in the Province at 

the recently held Premier's Service Excellence Awards ceremony.   

 

Visit the Newsroom to read more in MEC Mthembu’s speech both in isiZulu and English 

KZN MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development Mr Themba Mthembu in discussion with members of 
the Horse Shoe Co-operative during his visit to Izinqoleni under the Ugu District Municipality 



MEC Themba Mthembu visiting a Tea Tree plant  

 

 

MEC Themba Mthembu together with Ezinqoleni Local Municipality Mayor Clrr Mpisi  
and members of the Horse Shoe Co-operative 



 

MEC Themba Mthembu addressing members of the Horse Shoe Co-operative 

 


